
September 30, 1936.

2h® Secretary,
Office of the High Sosaai asi oner, 
Uhl on of South Africa.

Deer Sir*-

I ..-eg to t-sSao-.îleâge reeeipfc of your letter concerning 

Hr. George Stewart >a& to Infos» you that should he visit McGill 

■m 3iJ6.ll bo only too gLi>& to do -arything in our powr to provide Ma 

with la format ion or entertainment*

Tours faithfully.

Wilfrid 3oveg


